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134 GRANTS OF LAN D.-LAND CERTIFICATES.-AGRICULT'L STATISTICS. 

OHAP. 171. Chapter I '1J1.. 

Unlooated 
grants ofland 
to be located 
by governor 
and council. 

Laud certifi­
cates, powors 
gl'l1nted to 
holders of. 

Agrioultul'l11 
statistics, 
relating to. 

An act in relation to unlooated grants of land. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House 0/ Representatives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT.!. That all lands heretofore donated by the state to insti­
tutions or individuals, now remaining unlocated, or that may here­
after be so granted, shall be located under the advice and approval 
of the governor and council, instead of by the land agent, and such 
approval shall be certified to the land office' by the secretary of 
state and there recorded. 

SECT. 2. All acts or resolves inconsistent herewith are hereby 
repealed. 

SECT. 3. This act shall take effect after its approval by the 
governor. 

Approved Februal'y 26, 1863. 

Chaptell' 1'12. 
An act relating to land oertifioates. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT.!. Any lawful holder of the land agent's certificate given 
under the provisions of section twenty-five of chapter five of the 
revised statutes, of a lot of land purchased of the state, shall be 
entitled to commence and maintain in his own name any action 
relating to the same against any party or parties except the state 
or any person claiming under said state by a subsequent title in , 
the same manner as if he held a deed conveying to him the state's 
title in the land described in the certificate at the date thereof. 

SECT. 2. This act shall take effect on its approval by the gov­
ernor. 

Approved February 28, 1863. 

An act to amend an aot entitled "an aot to obtain oertain statistios relating to neat 
stook, sheep, swine ancI agrioultural procluots." 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House 0/ Representatives in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

That section one,' chapter ninety of the laws of eighteen hundred 
sixty-two, be amended as follows: after the word /I oats" in the 


